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COURSE ON THE LEGAL STANDARDS OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COURT 
OF HUMAN RIGHTS OPENED IN PERU 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

San José, Costa Rica, March 2, 2022. On March 1st, the President of the Inter-American Court 

of Human Rights, Judge Ricardo C. Pérez Manrique, and the General Director of the Center for 

Constitutional Studies of the Constitutional Court of Peru, Judge Marianella Leonor Ledesma 

Narváez, opened in Peru the Training Course on Legal Standards of the Inter-American Court of 

Human Rights, which brought together 1,000 registered participants.  

 

The opening event was led by the President of the Inter-American Court, Judge Ricardo C. Pérez 

Manrique, with the participation of justice officials, including Judges, prosecutors, public 

defenders, and attorneys, among other key human rights protection authorities in Peru.  

 

The training activity will be taking place from March 1st to 28, 2022, and will be comprised of 

four synchronous conferences through which participants will be able to deepen their knowledge 

about the Inter-American Human Rights System, the norms and powers of its protection bodies, 

and the main Case Law standards related to enforcement of the Convention and the rights of 

women. In addition to the reading material, through a self-training process, participants will be 

studying seven pre-recorded conferences given by lawyers from the Inter-American Court on 

the rights of persons with disabilities, the rights of migrants and refugees, the rights of persons 

deprived of liberty, and the principles of equality and non-discrimination, among other relevant 

issues. 

 

 

*** 

 

 

This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights, which is the only responsible for its content.  

 

For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm, or send an email to Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, 

Secretary, at corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact Matías Ponce at 

prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 
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You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for updates 

from the Court here or unsubscribe sending an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You 

can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the Spanish 

account and @IACourtHR for the English account), Instagram,  Flickr, Vimeo and Soundcloud. 
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